
 
  

  

   

  

 

RSVP for the Distinguished Service Award ceremony  
 

 

We hope you will join us for the Staff Advisory Council Distinguished Service Award ceremony 

on Tuesday, Dec. 10 from 1:30-3 p.m. in the Student Union Starlight Terrace. We will 

recognize staff members who were nominated by their peers for the Distinguished Service 

Award. We will also recognize the 2019-2020 scholarship winners. 

 

This ceremony is open to all staff. Refreshments will be provided. Please register to attend. 

Walk-ins are welcome, but seating is limited. 

 

Register for the DSA Ceremony  

 

Congratulations to the 2019 Distinguished Service Award nominees! 

 

Joey Ailey – CEAT Professional Development 

Matthew Barbee – Parking & Transportation 

John Byram – Facilities Mgmt., Construction & Contract Services 

Jillian Conaghan – International Fire Service Accreditation Congress 

Guadalupe Davila De El Rassi – Robert M. Kerr Food & Agricultural Products Center 

Heather Forquer –  FM O&M, Zone 4 

Scott Freeman – Animal Resources 

Janell Hamilton-Pledger – College of Education, Health and Aviation Dean's Office 

Tia Harring – Athletics 

Stacy Jones – Institute for Teaching and Learning Excellence 

Palgunan Kalyanaraman – Robert M. Kerr Food & Agricultural Products Center 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fokstate.us10.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D19e51d85f34e92d6fc3fb6069%26id%3D2eab0a4ada%26e%3D8cbabc159f&data=02%7C01%7Ckaylie.wehr%40okstate.edu%7Ca11f06b92b334a5d4fc608d77294228a%7C2a69c91de8494e34a230cdf8b27e1964%7C0%7C0%7C637103852871128155&sdata=dneCCHjb6MSqWQIc%2Fz5OW35tNjPbZ9Fp%2FSNprCt0eoY%3D&reserved=0


 

Christine Miller – Institutional Research & Information Management 

Taylor Neighbors – Integrative Biology 

Karen Smith – Robert M. Kerr Food & Agricultural Products Center  

 

Award Levels 

1st Place – trophy and $3,000 

2nd Place – trophy and $1,500 

3rd Place – trophy and $1,000 

4th-10th Place – certificate and $100 each 

All other nominees will receive a certificate.  
 

 

 

Thank you for participating in Harvest II! 

 

Harvest II donations totaled 3,373 items and $150 in cash. The IT department won first place 

with a donation of 2,626 items and $130. Second place went to Facilities Management with a 

donation of 643 items. These donations will be distributed to families in Payne County. Thanks 

to everyone who participated in Harvest II!  
 

 

 

Agenda and minutes 

The minutes from the October meeting and agenda for the December meeting may be viewed 

on the SAC website. View Agenda and Minutes  
 

 

 

Thanksgiving Break | Nov. 28-29, 2019 

The university will be closed during this time. 

 

Winter Break | Dec. 23, 2019 - Jan. 1, 2020 

The university will be closed during this time. The administration has approved Dec. 23 

and Dec. 31 as administrative leave days.  
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